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Enguang Lee - Fwd: North Bonville Subdivision MP 08_0080

From: Sebastian Tauni

To: Enguang Lee

Date: 15/02/2011 2:30 PM

Subject: Fwd: North Bonville Subdivision MP 08_0080

>>> Stephen Channells <Stephen.Channells@lpma.nsw.gov.au> 15/02/2011 2:06 pm >>>
HI Sebastian

I refer to your letter of 28 January 2011 regarding a proposed residential subdivision at Lot 112 DP 1073791
near Lyons Road, Bonville. | note that the land adjoins Bongil Bongil Naticnal Park to the east, south and
west. Investigations have found no Crown lands nearby and hence no Crown issues relating to the
proposal.

Kind Regards

Steve Channells

Snr Natural resource Management Officer
and:and Property Management Authority: ..
Crown Lands Division S

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not
necessarily the views of the Land and Property Management Authority. This email
message has been swept by MIMEsweeper for the presence of computer viruses.
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